
 

 

 

 

Comment Form 
County Line Road Widening Project 

(MOT-County Line Road, PID 103418) 
Public Meeting July 18, 2018 

Please use this form to provide comments regarding the proposed County Line Road Widening Project.  
Comments may be handed in at the public meeting, submitted by email, mail or telephone to the individuals 
listed below.  Please provide comments by August 20, 2018.    

Contact:   Chad Ingle, P.E., P.S. 
Project Engineer 

Tricia Bishop  
ODOT Environmental Coordinator 

 
Phone:  937-296-2436 Phone:  937-497-6721 

 
Email:  chad.ingle@ketteringoh.org 
 
City of Kettering Engineering 
3600 Shroyer Road 
Kettering, Ohio  45429 

Email:  tricia.bishop@dot.ohio.gov 
 
ODOT District 7 
1001 St. Marys Avenue 
Sidney, Ohio  45365 

 

Comments Submitted by*: Name:  

 Address:  

   

   

*Contact information is not required, but will ensure you are included on the response to comments and 
allow us to contact you if additonal information is needed. 

 
What is your interest in the proposed project?  (check all that apply) ☐ I own or rent property in the vicinity of the project ☐ I work in the vicinity of the project ☐ I visit Blackhawk Park for recreation ☐ I am a cyclist and will use the new trail for transportation ☐ Other (please describe)  

  
 

 
The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental 
laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated 12/11/2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT. 
  



The project is being undertaken to reduce congestion within the corridor.  The project also provides an 
opportunity to expand the regional trail network.  Are there other issues within the roadway corridor that 
you feel should be considered under this project?  

 

 

 

The project will require minor temporary acquisition from Blackhawk Park.  Access to the park will be 
maintained during construction.   Please provide any concerns you have regarding the necessary involvement 
with Blackhawk Park: 

 

 

 

Section 106 Consulting Party Status:  The project will be evaluated to determine if it will affect historic 
properties, as required under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966.  If you are 
concerned regarding the project’s effect on historic properties and would like to participate as a Section 
106 consulting party, please check the appropriate box below.  Consulting parties work together to discuss 
options, provide multiple viewpoints, and strive to seek common agreement on the incorporation of historic 
preservation values into the project.  (For additional information, contact Tricia Bishop at 937-497-6721.) 
 ☐ I request consulting party status as a local resident interested in the history of my area ☐ I request consulting party 

status because: 
 

Other comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


